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Dear Dr Joanna Flynn ,

Thank you for giving me the chance to express my opinion about the draft.

I totally agree with the new changes in the consultation on the good Medical practice And I am glad that these
changes will reflect good ethical level of professionalism and improve the way that every doctor should
practice.

Thank you very much

All the best.

Kind Regards
Dr Ahmed Hassanin
MBBS , FRACGP, DCH




